l@ﬂ

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED!

6FSS IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO ASSIST
WITH THIS YEAR’S MACWONDERLAND FESTIVAL
& TREE LIGHTING EVENT!

Friday, Dec 1st

If you love Christmas, helping out in our military community or just want
to help everyone get into the holiday spirit,
then please consider volunteering at MacWonderland.

MACDILL AIR FORCEBASE___
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SUPPORT SQUADRON

TO VOLUNTEER, CONTACT:

John Finelli Raquel Yon
john.finelli@us.af.mil raquel.yon@us.af.mil

| Assistance is requested with: setup/tear-down, elves, treats and beverage personnel,
@ﬁ : trash/water, kids crafts, parking control, lost and found and spreading of holiday cheer!
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